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Our Family is in overwhelming support of HB 2645, which would increase penalties 

for possession of certain amounts of fentanyl.  Fentanyl overdose and death has sky-

rocketed in our community, and this legislation is important to curtail and criminalize 

this dangerous drug. Save our children, please vote in support of HB 2645. 


